Eve O'Sullivan

From: Karin Dubsky <kdubsky®coastwatch.org>
Sent: 05 December 2019 17:07

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Re: S0007-03 Kerry Co Co - Fenit Harbour

Thank you for that message and | am delighted that an AA will be carried out.
V best
Karin

From: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie>
Date: Thursday 5 December 2019 at 12:44
To: Karin Dubsky <kdubsky@coastwatch.org>
Subject: S0007-03 Kerry Co Co - Fenit Harbour

Re: Dumping at Sea Permit Application by Kerry Co Co in respect of Fenit Harbour

Dear Karin

Further to your submission of 18 June 2019 in relation to an application fofa Dumping at Sea Permit Application Reg
No S0007-03, by Kerry County Council, in respect of Fenit Harbour. Aé\&(\
&

I am to advise you in accordance with Regulation 42(8)(a) of @g\@ﬁpean Communities (Birds and Natural Habitats)
Regulations 2011 as amended, that the Agency has made 3@gt§mination that an Appropriate Assessment is
required as the project, individually or in combination wi @her plans or projects, is likely to have a significant
effect on a European site(s). Notification of this det&é?\gsil‘l\ation is attached for your reference.
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In carrying out an Appropriate Assessment the ﬁ%@&g)y shall take into account each of the matters specified in
Regulation 42(12) of the European Communitix$((Birds and Habitats} Regulations 2011 as amended where
applicable.

&
The application and associated correspondence, including acknowledgements, notifications and general
correspondence are available to view on the Agency website at www.epa.ie. You are advised to refer to the
website for information aon the progress of the application.

Please direct any further correspondence in relation to this matter to Administration, Office of Environmental
Sustainability, Environmental Protection Agency, Headquarters, P.O. Box 3000, Johnstown Castle Estate, County
Wexford.

Regards

Environmental Licensing Programme
Office of Environmentat Sustainability
Email: licensing@epa.ie
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